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Request: 

I am seeking information regarding payment rates for live-in care.  

Could you send me answers to the following questions regarding these payments at your council:  

For Live-in Care paid for through Direct Payments or as a direct service provided by the 
Local Authority: 

1. What is the lowest, highest and average weekly rate paid to DP users to employ a live-in care 
agency to provide 24/7 care? 

2. What rate of DP is paid for Bank Holiday working for 24/7 live-in care paid for though a DP? 

3. What are the highest, lowest and average rates paid to care Agencies to provide a direct 

service for care and support for live-in 24/7 care?  

4. What Bank Holiday rates are paid for a direct service? 

5. When were rates for domicilliary and live-in agencies first set at their current rates? 

 
Response:  
 
Information about rates paid for direct payments is publicly available in RFI 1611067 
attached 
 
Information about rates paid to agencies is publicly available in RFI 1609027attached.  


